
CALLING ALL LANDOWNERS WITH PUBLIC RIGHTS OF 

WAY (PROW) ON THEIR LAND 

 

The Highways Act 1980 places an ongoing responsibility to 

trim back overhanging vegetation from a public path on the 

adjacent landowner. 

As the bird nesting season is finished, now is an ideal time for 

landowners to clear vegetation and over-hanging branches 

etc to bring the PROWs on their land back to the original full 

width and height.  

This will benefit, and be much appreciated by, the many 

horse-riders, walkers and cyclists who enjoy the scenic 

beauty and tranquillity of Findon’s PROW network such as 

the Monarchs Way. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Fiona MacLeod, Clerk to Findon Parish Council 

20 September 2019 


